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We have fair and safe elections in Oregon! Vote by mail encourages turnout and we 

should all want a more engaged electorate. People don't have to take off work, find 

child care, etc. to be able to vote. Paper ballots receive multiple levels of signature 

verification, which I've seen in real time when I worked at the Multnomah County 

Elections Office.  Why would we want to change our system of voting in Oregon to go 

in a direction that results in long lines and unequal access? Vote no on SB120!!! 


